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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: October 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: October P&Z Report 

The following action was taken at the October P&Z meeting: 

 A preliminary plat of Savers Farm Subdivision Phase 9 was 
recommended for approval. 

 A minor subdivision plat of Jackson Civic Center Subdivision was 
recommended for approval. 

 Discussion began on defining tiny homes and if any 
recommendation should be made on where they could be allowed 
in the city.  No action was taken on this item and discussion will 
continue in November. 

As always, if you have questions on any of these items, please contact me 
at 243-2300 or jsanders@jacksonmo.org. 


